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STANFORD UNIVERSITY

OFFICE OF THE DEAN OF MEN

STANFORD UNIVERSITY, CALIFORNIA

oeptember 27, 1940

Dr. Forrest C. Allen
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear "Doc'":

Thank you for your letter of the 18th.
With respect to the Rose Bowl tickets, at this
early date you should write to the Tournament of
Roses Committee, Pasadena, California. I am not
sure whether they will accept applications for
tickets at this time, but at least you can get the
full information.

It 1s possible for me to buy a ticket or
two through an agreement set up with the Conference
schools here, so that if you cannot work out satis-
factory arrangements with the Tournament of Roses
Committee, letl me know at the end of the season.

We enjoyed having Bert with us this summer
and feel rather complimented that he chose to come
back here for his advanced work. You are going to
have to do something to his back, however, or he
1s going to be an old man prematurely.

With best wishes to all, I am

Cordially yours,




